
 

What’s happening in the School  

To Place Notices Contact: Pukeatua School Ph:872 4862 E-mail: office@pukeatuaschool.co.nz 

Room Three  
Pepeha (My Story) 

  -  My Mountain   
                  (maunga) 
  -  My River (awa) 
  -  My School (kura) 
  -  My Family  
                  (whanau) 
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Board & School 
He kakano ahau i ruia mai i 

Rangiatea 
I am a seed which was sewn in the 

heavens of Rangiatea 
A famous proverb from the Aotea waka, which 

shows the importance of your genealogy and your 
culture 

Coming Events 2018 
April        6 Touch Tournament for Rm2 
             13 Last Day Term One 
    22  ANZAC Service, Pukeatua Church 11.15am 

May      4 Tech Arts begin for Year 7-8 
       29-29 Life Education & Harold 
June     8 Cross Country at Arohena 
Jul     4 Gym Sports 
Aug   23 E-Z Speech Finals 
   24 Tech Arts finish 
   31 Senior Winter Sports at Wharepapa 
Sept     7 Junior Winter Sports at Wharepapa  
Oct   16 Agricultural Day 
   19 Group Day 
Nov   23 Athletics 
Dec 13or14   End of Term 4 (TBC) 

Thursday 5 April 2018 

Head Lice  are about,  

please check your children’s 

scalp & treat if necessary 

Next Newsletter:  Thursday 10th May  
 

All items for the next newsletter are due by:  

12 noon, Tuesday 8th May 2018 

Term Dates fOR 2018 

Term 1: Tues 30 Jan to Fri 13 April 
Term 2: Mon 30 Apr to Fri 6 July 
Term 3: Mon 23 July to Fri 28 September 
Term 4:   Mon 15 October to Fri 15 December 
       (TBC) 

Bow Down Shadrack!!! Bow Down!!! 
Hannah shouted then suddenly Shadrack bowed down.  
He put his hooves up in the air.  The man was so afraid 
that he put his hands up on his head and screamed!!!  
Shadrack put his hooves down roughly on the ground 
Hannah was amazed.  “Shadrack!” she shouted, “you 
did it”.  Hannah just realised something, huu Sky’s 
gone.  “Oh no”, said Mikey, “what should we do?”  
Hannah didn’t know.  Hannah and Mikey heard some-
thing “What is it?” said Mikey.  “What is it?”  Hannah 
said “Maybe it’s just the horses playing roughly”. 
  “No it couldn’t be” said Mikey, it just couldn’t be he 
said nervously.  Then Hannah shouted “look! It’s sky!” 
  “It is so not,”  said Mikey with out even looking out 
side.  “It’s true”, said Hannah, “it’s true”, then Mikey 
took a little peek outside.  “Your’e right,”  replied 
Mikey and look all of the horses that didn’t get 
chopped up are free, even Shadrack.  “All because of 
Sky” said Mikey.  Sky you're a hero now I declare  
Sky.  You are a hero, Hannah placed a small bottle top 
into his hands. 
 
By Emily Phillips Yr3 
The retelling of a favourite chapter from the book  
“Bow Down Shadrack” by Joy Cowley 



District  Notices Principals Message 
      It felt like the term was over after a beautiful Easter 

Weekend but we have a week to go before the official end 

of term.  Yes the weather was great in the weekend and I know many 

families made the most of the conditions. I hope the children didn’t 

over indulge in the egg department and I heard an interesting con-

versation at a Warehouse check out! “Mum can I have this?  Pointing 

to a chocolate bar.  “No! You had more than enough chocolate at your 

grandfather's this weekend!”  End of conversation!  The young child 

had no response!  No meant NO!  The child also knew mum was right 

on this occasion! 

  The news came through from the Ministry that we do indeed have 

enough children (by one) to gain an extra teacher.  We advertised 

the job last week so now await to see the response.  We hope to have 

the class (Room 4) up and running next term.  The final makeup of 

this class is not finalised but we do know class sizes will be far bet-

ter! 

  Thanks to the parents who turned up last week to attend parent 

interviews.  The teachers appreciate the formal contact.  Your chil-

dren's education is a three way team effort.  Child, school and fam-

ily.  Learning does not start and end at school! I’m sure there are 

people out there who learn something new each day! 

  Netball starts this Friday in Putaruru.  We have combined with 

Arohena and Wharepapa South Schools.  We have four teams again 

and a good group of 5 and 6 year olds involved!  Team lists have been 

sent home and all children will have a uniform before they hit the 

courts on Friday!  Thanks to the parents who have said that they can 

help out in some way!  Your support is crucial. 

  Tomorrow we have two teams, 18 children traveling to Te Awamutu 

to the first Eastern Zone Touch Tournament.  Waipa Christian 

School are organising this event!  We have a team from years 5 and 6 

and a team from years 7, 8.  Only a few children are learning the 

game for the first time.  13 teams from all the Eastern Zone will be 

taking part! 

  The Commonwealth Games at the Gold Coast have started.  What a 

great place to spend a few weeks!  I have the added in-

centive to watch the “Beach Volleyball” at these Games.  My 

niece Kelsie Wills in representing NZ in the two lady 

women's team.  I have watched her play a number of times over 

the last few years and she is pretty good! 

  This is the last newsletter of the term.  We thank all parents  who 

have helped out this term. Camps, working bees, baking, transport to 

name a few.  We look forward to your continued support next term. 

Quote of the Week 
 If you have an opinion about my life, please raise your hand. Now 

put it over your mouth.                                 Anonymous 

Pupils of the Week 
Adam Watson, Ava Campbell-Holmes, Madison Phillips,  

Sayan Slade, Olivia Slattery, Eli Reid. 

Principals Award 
Lilly-Rose Hutton  -  Showing responsibility in the classroom 

John McLean  -  Principal 

Pukeatua  

Memorial Church  
 

 

ANZAC Service 

Sunday 22rd April   

11.15am 
The Church is available for  

Weddings, Funerals and Baptisms 
For bookings or enquiries please 

phone  Kathie on 872-4352        

Pukeatua Phone Books 
 

There are still a few copies available if 
you have been missed by our door to 

door sales!! 
 

They are available from the School of-
fice during school hours, otherwise 

contact Martha Bradstreet on 872 4879 
to arrange delivery. 

 
Cost is $5 a book and this is a  

fundraiser for the Pukeatua Rural 
Women Branch 

Te Awamutu Football  
(Soccer) Notice 

 
The first trainings at Sherwin Park for  
Junior Football (Soccer) Players will start 
in the week beginning 2nd April as  
follows; 
  
Tuesday 3rd April 4:30pm - all 7th, 8th and 
11th grade boys 
 
Wednesday 4th April 4:30pm - all girls age 
group teams, 12th and 13th Grade boys 
 
Thursday 5th April 4:30pm - all 9th and 
10th grade boys 
  
Juniors First Kicks (5-6 year olds) begins 
on Wednesday 28th March 4:30pm at 
Sherwin Park 
  
All players registered or not yet registered 
are welcome to attend. 
  
For any enquiries contact the  
Club Secretary on 0274 911454 



Please Support Those Who Support Us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

For all your farm contracting and house & 
site development requirements  

call Gary 021 396237 

101 Arapuni Road 
R D 5 Te Awamutu 
Mobile: 027 220 1417 
Office & A/Hrs: 07 870 6610 
Email: dennis.rural@xtra.co.nz 

Dennis Hewitt  -  Manager 
Effluent Ponds 

Tanker Tracks 

Anderson’s 
Quarry Ltd 

Waimanu Road, Pukeatua 

FOR ALL FARM METAL 
RUBBLE 

CRUSHED MAINTENANCE METAL 
(Fines, 40mm, 65mm) 

And DRAINAGE 
Cartage arranged at competitive rates 

Contact: Paul 021 724 819 
 Office & A/Hrs (07) 827 3446 

 

 

This space is available  

 

Contact Pukeatua School 

 

For details  

Ph 872 4862 


